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RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 
 
 
The Board of SML Corporation Limited (the “Company”) (ASX: SOP) announces the resignation 
of Mr Feng Sun as a Director and Chairman of the Company effective 8 July 2015. 
 
Mr Sun has informed the Board that owing to his work commitments in China, he is unable to 
continue to devote the required time to attend to the matters of the Company.  
 
The Board thanks Mr Sun for his contribution and efforts over the past four years and wishes him 
well for the future. 
 
Mr Kiat Poh, a current Non-executive Director, has been appointed Chairman of the Company. 
 
 
 
 
For and on behalf of the Board of  
SML CORPORATION LIMITED 

 
Kim Chuan Freddie Heng  
Director 
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